MINUTES
Town of Marshall Board of Alderman

Special Meeting
May 16, 2024

5:30 p.m.

Mayor Aaron Haynie called the meeting to order at 5:32 p.m.

Alderman in attendance were Billie Jean Haynie, Thomas Jablonski, Aileen Payne, Christiaan Ramsey, and Laura Ponder
Smith. Forrest Gilliam, Town Administrator, and Mike Boone, Police Chief, were also in attendance.

Discussion took place regarding the development of the budget for Fiscal Year 2024-2025, with regard to the Police
Department. Discussion took place regarding initial revenue projections provided by Madison County as part of their
revaluation that will lead to increased values for the 2024 tax year.

Upon motion by Alderman Jablonski, seconded by Alderman Haynie the Board voted 5-0 to adjourn at 7:28 p.m.

Forrest Gilliam, Town Clerk




